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OFM on the move

SA radio station OFM will be moving to new premises on the first floor of the MTN building in Nelson Mandela Avenue,
Bloemfontein, for a period of one year. An agreement has been signed with the N.Georgiou Trust that a new building be
built for OFM, which will become its permanent location. Lyndon Johnstone, managing director of OFM, apologises for any
inconvenience that OFM listeners and guests may experience during the move. Visitors to OFM can visit them at their new
premises and contact details will stay the same.
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